
From: EIR Compliance 

To:  

Subject: 20250318 - EIR - Data Supplied 

Date: 18 March 2025 10:08:00 

Reference Number: EIR  

 

Dear  

 

I refer to your request for information submitted to Yorkshire Water dated 27 

February 2025. 

 

Please find attached the data which you have requested in relation to any work 

schedules and inspections for the works done on the B6480 around the junction 

of Butts Lane High Bentham between 1 December 2023 and 10 June 2024. 

 

03.01.2024 - 27816416 - SF02-SFO S81 Highway Request 

Site visit 18.12.23 and raised 3.1.24. 1 of 2. both lids in same patch. 10mm Stone 

Mastic Asphalt (SMA) Road: 2.2m x1m ( average width ). Replace the loose and 

sunken, marked 2 Sluice Valve lid and frame. Wrekin 430mm x 280mm Sluice 

Valve lid, frame, 2 poly sects, envirobed (env) mortar and Envirobed flowable 

(evf),all required. 

Temporary tarred 18.12.23. 

3.1.24 Road closure/diversion out of hours ( 19.00 - 06.00 ) and re-open for 06.00 

the next morning. 30mph road. 

 

03.01.2024 - 27824052 - SF02-SFO S81 Highway Request 

Site visit 18.12.23 and raised 3.1.24. 2 of 2. both lids in same patch. 10mm Stone 



Mastic Asphalt (SMA) Road: 2.2m x1m ( average width ). replace the small split 

150mm x 150mm Sluice Valve lid and frame. 2 poly sects, envirobed (env) mortar 

and Envirobed flowable (evf), 

Temporary tarred 18.12.23. 

3.1.24 road closure/diversion out of hours ( 19.00 - 06.00 ) and re-open for 06.00 

the next morning. 30mph road. 

 

03.01.2024 - 27824081 - TM01 TMA/NRSWA Assistance 

Out Of Hours (OOH), Same Day Reinstatement (SDR) Road Closure, late as 

possible set up clear for 6am. patch is in centre of carriageway. 

 

I trust that the provision of this data satisfies your request. In accordance with 

the Environmental Information Regulations 2004, if you are not satisfied with this 

reply to your request you can ask for an internal review. A request for an internal 

review must be submitted within 40 working days by contacting the Data 

Protection Team. 

 

Thank you for contacting Yorkshire Water. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Data Protection Team 

Email: EIR@Yorkshirewater.co.uk 


